
Help us reach our local goal:   
25,000 pairs of shoes to change 25,000 lives 

Did you know there are 46.5 million people living in poverty right here in the 
United States?  Did you know 16.1 million of these are children? 
 

Did you know that 400 million children worldwide live in extreme poverty? 
Did you know many of them have never owned a pair of shoes? 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Donate New or Gently Used Shoes at our Shoe Drive going on now! 

WHEN:        Now through April 15, 2015                                                  
 
WHERE:       Dowd & Associates, Inc. 
                     5853 Post Road           Suite 203A 
                     East Greenwich, RI  02818 
 
Contact:       John Dowd, President 
                      (401) 471-6161 

Dowd & Associates, Inc.     5853 Post Road, Suite 203A      East Greenwich, RI 02818     (401) 471-6161 
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Founded in 2006, Soles4Souls is a global not-
for-profit institution dedicated to fighting 
the devastating impact and perpetuation of 
poverty. The organization advances its anti-
poverty mission by collecting new and gently 
used shoes and clothes from individuals, 
schools, faith-based institutions, civic 
organizations and corporate partners, then 
distributing those shoes and clothes both via 
direct donations to people in need and by 
provisioning qualified micro-enterprise 
programs designed to create jobs in poor and 
disadvantaged communities.  

Since it began, Soles4Souls has distributed more than 22 million pairs of 
shoes in 127 countries. Based in Nashville, Tennessee, Soles4Souls is 
committed to the highest standards of operating and governance, and holds a 
four-star rating with Charity Navigator. Please visit www.soles4souls.org for 
more information. 

We are now accepting new and 
gently used shoes for men, women 
and children until APRIL 15, 2015.    
 
All shoes collected will be sent 
directly to Soles4Souls for 
distribution.  Please drop pairs of 
shoes in our drop box.   
 

Thank you for  
Pairing It Forward with us! 


